
FTC Monthly Meeting

May 28, 2009

Meeting Called to order at 7:10p.m. at the conference room of the Falmouth Fire 
Department.

Present: Glen Rogers, President, Bob Richards, Vice President, Hindy Richards Treasurer, 
Jim Preisig, Coaching, Joanne Corsano, Web Master, and Doris Beatty, Membership.

Discussion regarding the maturing of a CD, money in checking account, money for CCM.

High school scholarships…check with Jack Carroll, Main Street Mile Director.

Money received from the timing crew does not impact FTC tax wise.

Coaching, Jim reported it is going well, young programs doing great, all schools are 
participating except Mullen Hall. Paula Frantantoni has been added to the coaching staff. 
2400 flyers have been distributed to schools and Rec Center.

Membership – 180 paid members.

Main Street Mile September 13th

Focus was on newsletter, electronic, web site, paper. Need someone to produce it 4 times a 
year. Joanne offered to do small ones, should it be on the web site, should it be e-mailed.

Nothing resolved, meeting adjourned at 8:30.

Notes  of the meeting taken by Doris Beatty in absence of the Secretary.


